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Dear Parent / Carer,
Thank you for your interest in the ski trip and for paying the initial deposit. The plan for this trip was to limit it to 30 students to reduce the staffing impact and to make it more manageable.  However, in order to prevent disappointment, we have agreed with the ski company to increase the numbers to allow us to take all the students who have expressed an interest and paid the deposit. We have now committed to the numbers and agreed a payment plan and staffing ratio with the ski company. 

The cost of the trip will remain the same at £900 as indicated in the initial letter. Having shopped around a number of companies and looked at what other schools are charging for the same experience, we believe this to be excellent value for money. We have worked with Snowtraxx for a number of years and have found them to offer an excellent service to the school and your children. 

The payment plans are noted below. We would ask that you ensure payments are kept up to date. Going into arears on the payments have an impact on the schools ability to make the agreed payments to Snowtraxx. 

Payment Plan

	Payment
	Date payment due
	Amount
	Balance remaining

	Deposit
	No later than 27-6-19
	£200
	£700

	1
	On or before Friday 30th Aug
	£175
	£525

	2
	On or before Friday 27th Sept
	£175
	£350

	3
	On or before Friday25th Oct
	£175
	£175

	4
	On or Before Friday 29th Nov
	£175
	£0


Many parents choose to make payment in cash although I would remind you that we also accept cheques made payable to Chryston High school. This may be preferable as a more secure way rather than giving your child large sums on cash to bring into the school. Each time a payment is made your child will be issued with a receipt detailing the payment and the outstanding balance. It is hoped that before long we will have a cashless payment system in place which we are currently in the process of setting up. This will allow payments to be made online, we will update you as and when this facility becomes available. Should you have any questions or concerns regarding payments or making the payment dates please contact Mr Jopling as soon as possible.













PTO

Important communication regarding the ski trip will take place through letters such as this one, sent home via your child. We will also have a parent’s information evening towards the end of the year to run through the finer details and to offer the opportunity to ask questions and meet the staff who are going on the trip, face to face. I would also remind you that regular updates are put on the Chryston High School ski trip facebook pages. 

In order for the ski company to book flights they will require a copy of your child’s passport. This is likely to be required around the middle of September. I would appreciate it if you could ensure your childs passport is available and within date. My understanding is it must have at least 6 months before expiry at the time of travel in order to be valid.

In the interim if you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact either myself or Mr McAlpine.

Your sincerely,
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Mr A Jopling
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North Lanarkshire Council, Civic Centre, Windmill Street, Motherwell ML1 1AB
Education and Families


Jonny Mitchell
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